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April 10, 2003 :—;

MEMORANDUM E—;

TO: Gary Ghiggeri, Fiscal Analyst E -E

Fiscal Analysis Division

FROM: John P. Comeaux, Director
Department of Administration

SUBJECT: SOUTHWEST AIRLINES RENO/LAS VEGAS

Per our conversation, and as indicated at today’s. Senate Finance Committee meeting,
the Executive Branch will not recommend adjusted funding for the various agency
budgets as a result of the increase in airfare between Reno and Las Vegas. This
decision was made based on the State’s current financial circumstance and our belief
that some efficiencies will be realized during the biennium that the agencies could use

to fund the increase.

if you have any questions, please contact me.

eaux, Director

John PW
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